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Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to oppose this bill. This is nothing more than blatant government 

overreach and complete disregard for private property rights.  It is frankly not your 

business what type of home or size of home I put on my legally owned property.  I 

would love to see the State of Oregon go back to simple governance and stop the 

endless regulations and taxations. 

 

Regards 


